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SCH #:

Project Title:

Lead Agency:

Contact Name:

Email: Phone Number:

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.
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continued

If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.


	Print Form Button: 
	Text Field: 
	Project Title: Vali Family Vineyards LLC Major Grading Permit ED20-141 PMTG2019-00097 
	Lead Agency: County of San Luis Obispo
	Contact Name: Kathryn Nall
	Email: kinall@co.slo.ca.us
	Phone Number: 805-781-5702
	Project Location:                            N/A                                                                       San Luis Obispo
	Project Description: A request by Vali Family Vineyards LLC. for a Major Grading Permit (PMTG2019-00097) to construct a lined, 4.43-acre-foot agricultural reservoir to be used for irrigation for 69 acres of planned vineyards. The reservoir will be supplied by a proposed polyvinyl chloride (PVC) waterline and one existing onsite well located on the subject property. The project would result in the disturbance of 1.3 acres of a 200-acresite. The project is within the Agriculture land use category and is located off of Adelaida Road, south of the intersection of Adara Road and Adelaida Road, approximately 6.6 miles west of the City of Paso Robles. The site is in the Adelaida Sub Area of the North County Planning Area.  
	Project's Effects: The project has the potential to impact Air Quality and Biological Resources. Mitigation measures have been placed within these sections to address potential impacts and their implementation would reduce impacts to less than significant levels. The project has the potential to result in ROG, NOX, and DPM emissions that exceed the daily thresholds established by SLOAPCD for construction emissions. Mitigation Measures AQ-1 and AQ-2 have been identified to reduce construction-related emissions.  Mitigation measures BIO-1 through BIO-4 will reduce potential impacts to the adjacent unnamed creek and native oak trees. With these measures, the project would not result in significant impacts to air quality or biological resources.

	Areas of Controversy: No controversy over the project is known to the Lead Agency. 
	List of Agencies: None


